C.W.L. - cont'd

Mrs. Shirley Major, kitchen convener, was assisted by Kathy and Karen Guina, Mesdames Mary Valentino, Edna Cocks, Gloria Mullins, Vi. Bottomley, and Joan with relatives and friends here. Guina. Mrs. Isabel Perras and Mrs. Pat Moore were in charge of out-going plates.

Working at the various counters were Mrs. Rita Scott and Mrs. Mary Fummerton, candy; Mrs Margaret G Godin and Mrs. Rod O'Connor, home baking; Mrs. Lois Gilmore and Mrs. Harold McParland, almost-new booth; Mrs. Joyce Jarosz, Mrs. Rita McGrath and Mrs. Anita Cook, knitted and crocheted wares; Mrs. Teresa Martin, Mrs. Mary Kazmiercjak and Mrs. Rena Ross, Aileen Ross, Barbie doll clothes.

Tickets were sold by Mrs. Delores Spikula, on a cape, won by Mrs. June Sisson, by Mrs. Retta Paradis and Mrs. Cecile Wilson on a doll and small child's trik, won by Noel Imbeault by Mrs. Marion Henry on cakes won by Mrs. Celia Valentino and Mrs. Hazel Bailey.

REGIONAL C.W.L. DIOCESAN MEETING

The regional meeting of the Catholic Women's League Diocesan Council was held in Schreiber in the parish centre. Mrs. Rita McGrath, President, welcom ed Mrs. Betty Tackney, Thunder Bay president of the council, Rev. Alex Greengrass, of Terrace Bay, Director of the Council, and members of the C.W.L.. of St. Martin's Church, Terrace Bay.

Mrs. Tackney gave interesting reports on the convention she had attended in Sudbury and of district meetings. She also presented a report prepared by Mrs. Josie Carniato of Thunder Bay, which gave a detailed explanation of the development and peace program.

Father Greengrass paid tribute to the support the various C.W.L. associations give their churches by their loyality and energetic support.

Mrs. Norah McGuire, convener of the Church Life committee, gave a short report of its' activities and aims. Father F. J. Meyer, of Holy Angels' Church, also expressed his pleasure in having the visitors present and offered the closing prayer. A social hour ended the evening.

U. T. U. Correction

It is regretted that the heading U.T.U. was inadvertently used instead of Brotherhood of Locomotive Engineers, in the report of their recent banquet.

TOWN TOPICS

Mr. and Mrs. Bill Lidkea, Miss Lois Davis, and Mrs. Henry Davis of Thunder Bay spent the weekend

Visiting with Mr. and Mrs. Tommy Whent are Mr. and Mrs. Neil Whent of Winnipeg, Mrs. Irene Robinson of Burlington, and Mr. and Mrs. Percy Page, of Thunder Bay.

Mrs. Ernie (Eleanor) O'Connor, who will be a cheer ful, if not spry, 81 on Friday, Nov. 10, welcomed calls from her friends on her birthday. Mrs. O'Connor suffered a bad fall some three weeks ago but is recovering and was much cheered by the visits of the following relations this week. All from Thunder Bay - Mr. and Mrs. Wilf. Hood, Mrs. Mable Jameson, Mrs. Aggie Gerow, Mrs. Ernestine Hucul, and Mrs. Cynth ia Perkins with children Vicky

FINANCING FOR BUSINESS

Mr. A. Mackay of the Industrial Development Bank will be at

Terrace Bay Motor Hotel On Wednesday, November 22nd, 1972.

Thousands of Canadian enterprises have obtained loans from IDB to acquire land, buildings, or machinery, to supplement working capital, or to start a new business. You are invited to discuss term financing with the IDB representative.

An appointment for an interview can be arranged by telephoning

> Terrace Bay Motor Hotel 825-3292 or in advance by writing to



P.O. Box 878, Postal Station "F", Thunder Bay, Ontario. Tel.623-2745